
 

Call for Nominations 
SCHC 2025 Board Member Election 

 
Calling all interested leaders…service, through leadership, is the shared responsibility of our Society for 
Chemical Hazard Communication membership. SCHC is fortunate to have highly qualified and 
committed members, representing many aspects of the Hazard Communication industry, serving our 
membership at all levels. And, we need you to join our leadership team!  

In January 2025 SCHC members will be called to vote for members of the Board of Directors of the 
Society for Chemical Hazard Communication. Two-year terms for four Board Member positions will 
expire in spring, 2025. The newly elected individuals will assume their roles on April 1, 2025.  

You are invited to join the all-volunteer leadership team in serving the mission and members of the 
Society for Chemical Hazard Communication. Members who are in good standing and have been 
members for at least 2 years are qualified and invited to run for Board positions. For additional 
information on the Board Member positions and the Nominating Committee Standard Practices, please 
visit the Nominating Committee webpage at www.schc.org/nominating. 

Interested members should contact SCHC Nominating Committee Chair, Denese Deeds at d.deeds@ih-
sc.com, as soon as is possible and no later than November 1, 2024. Should you have questions or would 
like to discuss the positions, simply drop Denese an email at the email above.  

All members are encouraged to start their SCHC leadership journey through Committee participation, 
Committee leadership and Board Member service.  

Nominating Committee - Denese Deeds, Suzanne Matuszewski, Julia Diebol, and Paul Brigandi 

 

http://www.schc.org/nominating

